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By Fax and Mail

April 6, 1995

Dean John Sexton

New York University School of Law
40 Washington Square South

New York, New York 10003

Dear Dean Sexton:

I cannot but express my shock and disappointment at your failure
to respond to my letter dated November 15, 1994, as well as your
disregard of my several telephone messages left with your
secretary since then. She was informed of the exigency of the
matter--which exigency 1is also reflected by my letter's
concluding sentence. -

A copy of the letter is enclosed for your convenience. From its
content--and enclosures--you could seé the transcending public
issues 1involved, affecting not only me, a distinguished law
school alumna, but the public®at large and the profession in
particular.

Frankly, I would not have: - wasted the postage in sending the
materials to you that I did, but for your express invitation that
I do so when I attended the August fund-raiser for the benefit of
the pro bono student loan repayment program.

My cert petition was filed on February 27, 1995 by NYU law
alumnus Jeremiah. Gutman, Esq., '49, first in his class and
Editor-in-Chief of our law review. A copy is enclosed herewith.

I hope that after you read ‘it, you will favor me with a response
appropriate from-the dean of a law school that not only teaches
the importance of the rule of "law, but of public interest
commitment.

I will be at the 40th Reunion of my class at the end of this
month. However, I would hope that before then you will schedule
a personal meeting with me, as:you yourself had offered to do
when we spoke back in August.

Very’truiy yours,
. i s o == S
DORIS L. SASSOWER, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.
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